
ANNOUNCEMENT of  OPPORTUNITY 
 

Request for Bid (RFB): AURA/NOIRLab Janitorial and Custodial Services 
 

The Association of Universities for Research in Astronomy, Inc. (AURA), on behalf of the National 

Optical Infra-Red Research Laboratory (NOIRLab), is soliciting a quote from qualified contractors 

to provide all labor, material, supplies and equipment necessary to provide janitorial and 

custodial services at the NOIRLab Headquarters in Tucson, Arizona. 

 
All work shall be done in accordance with industry standards and regionally accepted practice. 

The RFB documentation for this procurement can be found at: 
https://auracas.aura-astronomy.org/aura-bid-opportunities/. This site will be used to post the RFB as 
well as Amendments and other announcements related to this opportunity. It is the Bidder's obligation to 
check the AURA/CAS Bid Opportunities Web page to view and obtain copies of amendments and       
announcements related to the RFB they seek to bid on. The website, with complete information will be 
available during the week of 12/1/2021. 

 
If your firm is interested in submitting a bid, complete submittal packages must be received no 

later than Monday, January 3, 2022 at 3:00 PM MST. Here is the RFB schedule: 

RFB released/posted: Wednesday, 12/1/21 
Pre-bid questions due: Friday, 12/10/21, 3:00 p.m. MST 
Answers distributed:  Friday, 12/17/21, by 3:00 p.m. MST 
Bids Due:   Monday, 1/3/22, 3:00 p.m. MST 
Decision made:  Tuesday, 1/11/22 
 

 

Please follow the Bidder Instructions carefully. Submissions not following Bidder Instructions 

may be summarily rejected. 

 

Thanks in advance for your time and attention. 

Sherri Abney, Contracts Officer 


